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G-24 Statement on the Earthquake in Morocco 
 

The Intergovernmental Group of Twenty-Four on International Monetary Affairs 

and Development (G-24), expresses its deepest condolence to the people of the 

Kingdom of Morocco at this difficult time. The terrible loss of lives due to the 

devastating earthquake is inconceivable, and we commiserate with the government, 

families, and relatives of the affected as they come to terms with the tragic incident. 

 

The G-24 expresses its solidarity and support to the people of Morocco, and 

thanks the international community, relief agencies and private philanthropic 

organizations that have rallied round to assist with disaster management and 

recovery.  

We call on the global community to stand ready to provide the necessary financial 

and humanitarian support to ensure a fast recovery. 

 
Iyabo Masha 
Director 
G-24 Secretariat 
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